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several of these comments have addressed "any willing provider” . -
requirements for pharmacy and other health care service
contracts.

II. Description of H. 3631.

This bill would require that any pharmacy be permitted to
participate in the preferred or contract provider program of an
HMNO or health insurance plan if the pharmacy is willing to
accept the program's terms.’

This comment will focus on the "any willing provider”
aspects of the bill, that is, its requirement that all providers
be permitted to participate in contracts to provide services, and
on its effective prohibition of exclusive contracting for
pharmacy services.? Our concern here is principally with the

5(...continued)
competitive and beneficial activities of HMO's and deny consumers
the improved services that such competition would stimulate.
See, €.¢., letter from Bureau of Competition to David A. Gates.
Commissioner of Insurance, State of Nevada (November 5, 1986).

6 Phe staff has submitted similar comments on similar
legislation to Massachusetts (letter from Bureau of Competition
to Representative John C. Bartley (May 30, 1989, commenting on
S.B. 526)), New Hampshire (letter from Office of Consumer and
Competition Advocacy to Paul J. Alfano (March 17, 1992,
commenting on H.B. 470)), California (letter from Office of
Consumer and Competition Advocacy to Senator Patrick Johnston
(June 26, 1992, commenting on S.B. 1986)), New Jersey (letter
from Office of Consumer and Competition Advocacy to New Jersey
Assemblyman E. Scott Garrett (March 29, 1993)), and Pennsylvania
(letter from Office of Consumer and Competition Advocacy to
Pennsylvania Senatef~Roger~Hadiganﬂthrilﬁls,,19331),4_§gg_51§g
letter from Office of Consumer and Competition Advocacy to
Montana Attorney General Joseph P. Mazurek (February 4, 1993),

commenting on a broad "any-willing-provider" requirement on . .

PPO’'s.
7 . 3631, proposed amendment to S. C. Code, §38-71-147(2).

8 The bill may also raise some issues, which this comment
will not address directly, related to the regulation of mail-
order pharmacy service. Rivalry between mail order pharmacies
and other providers, such as chain and independent pharmacies,
has drawn considerable interest, but few gystematic studies of
differences in costs and services have appeared, and those that
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V. Conclusion.

In summary, we believe that “"any willing provider”

requirements may inhibit competition among pharmacy providers, in
turn raising prices to consumers and unnecesgsarily restricting
consumer choice without providing any substantlal public benefit.

We hope these comments are of assistance.
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